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Sefton Street, 
Southport, 
PR8 5DB
Telephone: (01704) 532 343
Email: office@linaker.org.uk


Linaker
Primary School www.linakerschool.co.uk



Headteacher:  Mrs J. Holmes BSc (Hons) NPQH


Tuesday 3rd September 2024
Dear Parents and Carers, 
WELCOME BACK
As we are all aware this summer has not been the summer break that we all expected it to be but we really hope that you were able to enjoy the break and the intermittent sunshine. 
It is lovely to see all our children back in school looking so happy and well. They have all settled in to their new classes and are enjoying being with their friends and continuing their learning journey this year. 
Our school is a place where every child is known, every child belongs, and every child is loved. We are dedicated to ensuring that they feel safe and secure, surrounded by the warmth of a community that cares deeply for them. Schools are transformational spaces where children grow, learn, and build lasting memories of friendship and joy which helps them to flourish in life. Our ongoing commitment is to provide a robust curriculum and enriching experiences that equip every child with the knowledge and skills needed to reach their full potential and positively shape our community's future. This term, we will continue to nurture a truly inclusive environment, in which every child is welcomed and valued. The recent events have reminded us all of the importance of showing love, empathy, and kindness to one another, and our children are watching and learning from the example we set. They are being shaped into extraordinary young people who understand the power of compassion and the importance of standing together in times of need. We are committed to building an atmosphere of hope and positivity, where each child can find comfort and joy in their school day. Our community is incredibly resilient, and by supporting one another, we are showing our children the true meaning of togetherness. 
You are invited to come and meet your child’s new class teacher to find out more about their day, the curriculum and ask any questions you have. Details have been sent separately on our school app. 
Thank you for your continued support and for being part of our school family. 
Kind regards
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Mrs Holmes and the Linaker Senior leadership team 



Mrs J Holmes
Head teacher 
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